
 
COOPER CITY UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 

                           MEMORANDUM 
     
 
DATE:                       February 21, 2024  
 
TO:  Hamid Nikvan, Assistant Utilities Director / Acting Utilities Director 
 
FROM:  Ryan Webster, Chief Water Plant Operator 
 
SUBJECT: Mike Aldrich 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Based upon the needs of this Utility, it is recommended that the contract for Michael Aldrich be 
extended for a period of five (5) months. Michael, during his 36 years of employment has gained a vast 
and extensive knowledge of the wastewater facility in both mechanical and regulatory compliance.   
Michael has made himself available during all hours of the day and night to assist in troubleshooting 
various problems within the wastewater plant. In addition to mechanical assistance, Mike has provided 
hours of time to review regulatory reports to assure the city stays in compliance with the Florida 
Department of Environmental Protection. 
 
During the transition of Michael’s position of Chief Wastewater Operator, to a new Chief, it is highly 
recommended to retain Michael as a consultant.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


